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October 3, 2014

Honorable Nikki Haley
ice of the Governor

5 Pendleton Street
mbia, SC 29201
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r Governor Haley,

We are writing to add our support to a letter that you recently received from Frank B. Patterson.
Attached to his letter was another letter written by Joanne Albury who explained how her mother was
treated by U.S. Embassy agents and CBP agents in Nassau. Joanne's mother, Janet Albury, is a citizen of

Bahamas. Both Frank Patterson and Joanne Albury are U.S. citizens and are registered voters in
South Carolina, as are we.

We would appreciate your time in looking into this situation to see if there is anything you can do to help.
Thanks.

Sincerely yours,
Naton (Geciy
and Karen Asire

14|Rushden Drive
Greenville, SC29615
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